HAHN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS

Letter of Transmittal

To:  Mr. Dana Bayuk
Oregon DEQ, Northwest Region
700 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600
Portland, Oregon 97232-4100

From: Mr. Rob Ede |j i’
Hahn and Associates, Inc.
robe@hahnenv.com

Date: July 24, 2019

Regarding: Transmittal of Downhole Video (Thumb Drive)

Hahn and Associates, Inc., is providing the following documents:

Copies | Description

1 Thumb Drive Containing: Downhole Video of Old Gasco Supply Well
(Mult 802) recorded on July 8, 2019 (filename “OSW_070819.mp4")

Notes: 1) The video depth counter was inadvertently reset to depth = 0 feet
at actual depth equals 200 feet below the top of casing during the
camera trip down-hole. =~ S

2) The depth interval of 13.6 feet to 27.3 feet below top of casing
(during the trip down-hole) was inadvertently not recorded. This
interval was successfully recorded on the trip up-hole (see -186.4
feet to -172.7 feet-on depth counter).

3) The tar on the inside of the 12-inch casing (from the top of casing
down) occurred during decommissioning activities resulting from
retrieval and clean-out of the 8-inch casing while temporarily
clamped within the top of the borehole prior to cutting/removal.
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